4 September 2020 Friday Morning

City of Ketchum Box 2315 Ketchum, Idaho, 83340

Attention: Neil Bradshaw, Mayor

Dear Neil,

I am in favor as well as many of my clients in closing the one street in front of Town Square.

There are so many things you can do with that block by removing the payment and placing "trees in certain locations surrounded with a paver ground and then add all you umbrella's and chairs and benches etc. so it has more of a "park like feel". Basically, adding to Town Square. This will take some time when the monies will be available.

For use, go by around noon and see how many tables or umbrellas are in use. "Several". Also certain coffee breaks, I notice people chatting under the umbrella's.....could be really a pleasant atmosphere for the city in years coming (trees need to grow).

I know you are presenting this to our village but it does take time for them to handle some change. You will get there some way or the other. Keep up the good work.

Regards, Charles Stuteberg

Charles Stuhlberg

Charles Stuhlberg Furniture

Ketchum, Idaho, 83340